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The Quick Python Book 2018-05-03 summary this third revision of manning s popular the quick
python book offers a clear crisp updated introduction to the elegant python programming language
and its famously easy to read syntax written for programmers new to python this latest edition
includes new exercises throughout it covers features common to other languages concisely while
introducing python s comprehensive standard functions library and unique features in detail
foreword by nicholas tollervey python software foundation purchase of the print book includes a
free ebook in pdf kindle and epub formats from manning publications about the technology
initially guido van rossum s 1989 holiday project python has grown into an amazing computer
language it s a joy to learn and read and powerful enough to handle everything from low level
system resources to advanced applications like deep learning elegantly simple and complete it
also boasts a massive ecosystem of libraries and frameworks python programmers are in high demand
mdash you can t afford not to be fluent about the book the quick python book third edition is a
comprehensive guide to the python language by a python authority naomi ceder with the personal
touch of a skilled teacher she beautifully balances details of the language with the insights and
advice you need to handle any task extensive relevant examples and learn by doing exercises help
you master each important concept the first time through whether you re scraping websites or
playing around with nested tuples you ll appreciate this book s clarity focus and attention to
detail what s inside clear coverage of python 3 core libraries packages and tools in depth
exercises five new data science related chapters about the reader written for readers familiar
with programming concepts no python experience assumed about the author naomi ceder is chair of
the python software foundation she has been learning using and teaching python since 2001 table
of contents part 1 starting out 1 about python 2 getting started 3 the quick python overview part
2 the essentials 4 the absolute basics 5 lists tuples and sets 6 strings 7 dictionaries 8 control
flow 9 functions 10 modules and scoping rules 11 python programs 12 using the filesystem 13
reading and writing files 14 exceptions part 3 advanced language features 15 classes and object
oriented programming 16 regular expressions 17 data types as objects 18 packages 19 using python
libraries part 4 working with data 20 basic file wrangling 21 processing data files 22 data over
the network 23 saving data 24 exploring data
Python. Экспресс-курс. 3-е изд. 2018-11-02 Вы уже умеете кодить на одном или нескольких языках
программирования Тогда настала пора пройти экспресс курс python Впервые на русском языке выходит
новое издание одной из самых популярных книг издательства manning С помощью этой книги вы можете
быстро перейти от основ к управлению и структурам данных чтобы создавать тестировать и
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развертывать полноценные приложения Наоми Седер рассказывает не только об основных особенностях
языка python но и его объектно ориентированных возможностях которые появились в python 3 Данное
издание учитывает все изменения которые произошли с языком за последние 5 лет а последние 5 глав
рассказывают о работе с большими данными
Advances in Nonlinear Geosciences 2017-10-13 advances in nonlinear geosciences is a set of
contributions from the participants of 30 years of nonlinear dynamics held july 3 8 2016 in
rhodes greece as part of the aegean conferences as well as from several other experts in the
field who could not attend the meeting the volume brings together up to date research from the
atmospheric sciences hydrology geology and other areas of geosciences and presents the new
advances made in the last 10 years topics include chaos synchronization topological data analysis
new insights on fractals multifractals and stochasticity climate dynamics extreme events
complexity and causality among other topics
ReadMe 2020-08-02 flash fiction
README.txt 2022-10-20 an extraordinarily brave and moving memoir from one of the world s most
famous whistle blowers activists and trans women in 2013 chelsea manning was sentenced to thirty
five years in military prison for the largest leak of classified documents in history the next
day chelsea declared her gender identity as a woman and began to transition in this radically
candid memoir chelsea recounts how her challenging youth led her to join the us army she writes
of the fierce pride she took in her work the risks of the military s queer underground and the
wider culture of silence and unaccountability she describes fifty nine days locked in an iron
cage after her fateful decision and the community of solidarity she later discovered in prison
above all we see the phenomenal courage and resilience it took to survive and become a global
advocate for transparency a terrific read full of unexpected turns and details that counter many
of the assumptions made about manning guardian brilliantly told the times searing uplifting
redemptive new york times a full and expansive account of manning s life one which is often
harrowing but funny and poignant too dazed
OS Xカスタマイズガイド 2006-06-25 本書は macosxの持つ便利な機能を使いこなし 作業効率やcpu占有率を大幅に向上させるノウハウを大公開します システム 外観 作業環境のカス
タマイズ 便利ソフトレビューなど カテゴリー別に具体的に解説していきます
The Missing README 2021-08-10 key concepts and best practices for new software engineers stuff
critical to your workplace success that you weren t taught in school for new software engineers
knowing how to program is only half the battle you ll quickly find that many of the skills and
processes key to your success are not taught in any school or bootcamp the missing readme fills
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in that gap a distillation of workplace lessons best practices and engineering fundamentals that
the authors have taught rookie developers at top companies for more than a decade early chapters
explain what to expect when you begin your career at a company the book s middle section expands
your technical education teaching you how to work with existing codebases address and prevent
technical debt write production grade software manage dependencies test effectively do code
reviews safely deploy software design evolvable architectures and handle incidents when you re on
call additional chapters cover planning and interpersonal skills such as agile planning working
effectively with your manager and growing to senior levels and beyond you ll learn how to use the
legacy code change algorithm and leave code cleaner than you found it how to write operable code
with logging metrics configuration and defensive programming how to write deterministic tests
submit code reviews and give feedback on other people s code the technical design process
including experiments problem definition documentation and collaboration what to do when you are
on call and how to navigate production incidents architectural techniques that make code change
easier agile development practices like sprint planning stand ups and retrospectives this is the
book your tech lead wishes every new engineer would read before they start by the end you ll know
what it takes to transition into the workplace from cs classes or bootcamps to professional
software engineering
README FIRST for a User's Guide to Qualitative Methods 2012-04-24 this text offers current
thinking in the field the authors are well established qualitative researchers and have pulled
off a great text for the beginning researcher
Educator's Internet Companion 1996 this comprehensive guide shows k 12 educators exactly how the
internet can help them bring study topics to life as it captures and holds interest includes 30
reproducible lesson plans and reviews 50 top educational sites comprehensive listings are
highlighted of internet resources for teachers
Printers' Ink 1929 基本操作から便利なテクニックまで こんな本がほしかった 全機能解説のスタンダード
Mac OS 10 v 10.6 Snow Leopard pāfekuto masutā 2010-02-14 the world around us is full of data that
holds unique insights and valuable stories and this book will help you uncover them whether you
already work with data or want to learn more about its possibilities the examples and techniques
in this practical book will help you more easily clean evaluate and analyze data so that you can
generate meaningful insights and compelling visualizations complementing foundational concepts
with expert advice author susan e mcgregor provides the resources you need to extract evaluate
and analyze a wide variety of data sources and formats along with the tools to communicate your



andean expressions art and archaeology of the recuay culture the iowa series in andean studies

2023-10-10 5/15
andean expressions art and
archaeology of the recuay
culture the iowa series in

andean studies

findings effectively this book delivers a methodical jargon free way for data practitioners at
any level from true novices to seasoned professionals to harness the power of data use python 3 8
to read write and transform data from a variety of sources understand and use programming basics
in python to wrangle data at scale organize document and structure your code using best practices
collect data from structured data files web pages and apis perform basic statistical analyses to
make meaning from datasets visualize and present data in clear and compelling ways
Practical Python Data Wrangling and Data Quality 2021-12-03 a modern guide for aspiring linux
administrators from command line basics to enterprise features key features explore a linux
environment with a focus on networking installation configuration and cloud management become
familiar with the command line basic commands and directory learn how to automate apps and
infrastructure using chef purchase of the print or kindle book includes a free pdf ebook book
descriptionlinux system administration is an essential aspect of maintaining and managing linux
servers within an organization the role of a linux system administrator is pivotal in ensuring
the smooth functioning and security of these servers making it a critical job function for any
company that relies on linux infrastructure this book is a comprehensive guide designed to help
you build a solid foundation in linux system administration it takes you from the fundamentals of
linux to more advanced topics encompassing key areas such as linux system installation managing
user accounts and filesystems networking fundamentals and linux security techniques additionally
the book delves into the automation of applications and infrastructure using chef enabling you to
streamline and optimize your operations for both newcomers getting started with linux and
professionals looking to enhance their skills this book is an invaluable hands on guide with a
structured approach and concise explanations that make it an effective resource for quickly
acquiring and reinforcing linux system administration skills with the help of this linux book you
ll be able to navigate the world of linux administration confidently to meet the demands of your
role what you will learn master the use of the command line and adeptly manage software packages
manage users and groups locally or by using centralized authentication set up diagnose and
troubleshoot linux networks understand how to choose and manage storage devices and filesystems
implement enterprise features such as high availability and automation tools pick up the skills
to keep your linux system secure who this book is forthis book is for anyone new to the it sector
or those looking to learn linux for a career in administering linux systems aspiring cloud
professionals helpdesk staff application support engineers application developers researchers
educators and students considering the use of linux servers will find this book especially useful
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Linux for System Administrators 2023-09-22 create beautiful visualizations that free your data to
tell powerful truths the depth of barrett clark s knowledge shines through in his writing clear
concise and confident barrett has been practicing all of this stuff in his day job for many years
postgres d3 gis all of it the knowledge in this book is real world and hard earned from the
foreword by obie fernandez data visualization toolkit is your hands on practical and holistic
guide to the art of visualizing data you ll learn how to use rails jquery d3 leaflet postgresql
and postgis together creating beautiful visualizations and maps that give your data a voice and
to make it dance barrett clark teaches through real world problems and examples developed
specifically to illuminate every technique you need to generate stunningly effective
visualizations you ll move from the absolute basics toward deep dives mastering diverse
visualizations and discovering when to use each along the way you ll build three start to finish
visualization applications using actual real estate weather and travel datasets clark addresses
every component of data visualization your data database application server visualization
libraries and more he explains data transformations presents expert techniques in javascript ruby
and sql and illuminates key concepts associated with both descriptive statistics and geospatial
data throughout everything is aimed at one goal to help you cut through the clutter and let your
data tell all it can this guide will help you explore and understand the data visualization
technology stack master the thought process and steps involved in importing data extract
transform and load data in usable reliable form handle spotty data or data that doesn t line up
with what your chart expects use d3 to build pie and bar charts scatter and box plots and more
work effectively with time series data tweak ruby and sql to optimize performance with large
datasets use raw sql in rails window functions subqueries and common table expressions build
chord diagrams and time series aggregates use separate databases or schema for reporting
databases integrate geographical data via geospatial sql queries construct maps with leaflet and
rails query geospatial data the rails way and the raw sql way
Data Visualization Toolkit 2016-08-04 the importance of social media as a way to monitor an
electoral campaign is well established day by day hour by hour evaluation of the evolution of
online ideas and opinion allows observers and scholars to monitor trends and momentum in public
opinion well before traditional polls however there are difficulties in recording and analyzing
often brief unverified comments while the unequal age gender social and racial representation
among social media users can produce inaccurate forecasts of final polls reviewing the different
techniques employed using social media to nowcast and forecast elections this book assesses its
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achievements and limitations while presenting a new technique of sentiment analysis to improve
upon them the authors carry out a meta analysis of the existing literature to show the conditions
under which social media based electoral forecasts prove most accurate while new case studies
from france the united states and italy demonstrate how much more accurate sentiment analysis can
prove
Politics and Big Data 2016-12-19 learn the fundamentals of version control through step by step
tutorials that will teach you the ins and outs of git this book is your complete guide to how git
and github work in a professional team environment divided into three parts version control
project management and teamwork this book reveals what waits for you in the real world and how to
resolve the problems you may run into once past the basics of git you ll see how to manage a
software project and finally how to utilize git and githhub to work effectively as a team you ll
examine how to plan follow and execute a project with github and then apply those concepts to
real world situations workaround the pitfalls that most programmers fall into when driving a
project with git by using proven tactics to avoid them you will also be taught the easiest and
quickest ways to resolve merge conflicts a lot of modern books on git don t go into depth about
non technical topics beginning git and github will help you cover all the bases right at the
start of your career what you ll learn review basic and advanced concepts of gitapply project
management skills using github solve conflicts or ideally avoid them altogetheruse advanced
concepts for a more boosted workflow who this book is for new developers developers that have
never worked in a team environment before developers with basic knowledge of git or github or
anyone who works with text documents
Beginning Git and GitHub 2019-11-30 on linux security
Linux System Security 2000 デジタルトランスフォーメーション が声高に叫ばれる今 ビジネスにいかに世界の最新テクノロジーを取り込めるかがますます重要になっています です
が 多くの優れた最新クラウド製品は 英語以外の言語にローカライズされていることは極めて稀です readme digitalは そうしたテクノロジー製品の英文マニュアルの壁に突き当たりがちな現代の
ビジネスエンジニアのために 最初の一歩 でつまづかないようサポートするガイドブックシリーズです drone drone io 2020年8月harnessにより買収 は ビルド テスト リリース
のワークフロー自動化のためのオープンソースの継続的インテグレーション ci プラットフォームです 本書では 長い説明文は徹底的に廃し エンジニアが実際に操作した画面の遷移を軸に 見て分かる速攻ガ
イド として分かりやすく編集しています 目次 section 01 githubサーバインテグレーションの準備 section 02 droneサーバのダウンロードと起動 section 03
dockerランナーのセットアップと構成 section 04 dockerパイプラインステップでトリガーを構成する section 05 dockerパイプラインステップでプラットフォームを構
成する section 06 dockerパイプラインステップを構成する section 07 dockerパイプラインプラグイン section 08 dockerパイプラインサービス
section 09 phpパイプラインの例 section 10 シークレット section 11 dockerパイプラインステップ用のawsシークレットを構成する section 12 署
名 section 13 プロモーション section 14 cron section 15 webhookプラグイン section 16 webhookを構成する section 17
amazon ec2用のオートスケーラのインストール section 18 オートスケーラのロギングの構成 section 19 オートスケーラcliのインストールと構成 section 20
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オートスケーラcliコマンド
Drone.io 最新テクノロジー導入ガイド 2021-10-26 forget the 10 000 hour rule what if it s possible to learn the
basics of any new skill in 20 hours or less take a moment to consider how many things you want to
learn to do what s on your list what s holding you back from getting started are you worried
about the time and effort it takes to acquire new skills time you don t have and effort you can t
spare research suggests it takes 10 000 hours to develop a new skill in this nonstop world when
will you ever find that much time and energy to make matters worse the early hours of prac ticing
something new are always the most frustrating that s why it s difficult to learn how to speak a
new language play an instrument hit a golf ball or shoot great photos it s so much easier to
watch tv or surf the web in the first 20 hours josh kaufman offers a systematic approach to rapid
skill acquisition how to learn any new skill as quickly as possible his method shows you how to
deconstruct com plex skills maximize productive practice and remove common learning barriers by
complet ing just 20 hours of focused deliberate practice you ll go from knowing absolutely
nothing to performing noticeably well kaufman personally field tested the meth ods in this book
you ll have a front row seat as he develops a personal yoga practice writes his own web based
computer programs teaches himself to touch type on a nonstandard key board explores the oldest
and most complex board game in history picks up the ukulele and learns how to windsurf here are a
few of the sim ple techniques he teaches define your target performance level fig ure out what
your desired level of skill looks like what you re trying to achieve and what you ll be able to
do when you re done the more specific the better deconstruct the skill most of the things we
think of as skills are actually bundles of smaller subskills if you break down the subcompo nents
it s easier to figure out which ones are most important and practice those first eliminate
barriers to practice removing common distractions and unnecessary effort makes it much easier to
sit down and focus on deliberate practice create fast feedback loops getting accu rate real time
information about how well you re performing during practice makes it much easier to improve
whether you want to paint a portrait launch a start up fly an airplane or juggle flaming chain
saws the first 20 hours will help you pick up the basics of any skill in record time and have
more fun along the way
The First 20 Hours 2013-06-13 with this book users can learn what they need to know to prepare
and structure documents using the standard generalized markup language sgml it explains why sgml
focuses on structure shows how to define a document s structure and then focuses on dialects of
sgml such as html and hytime the diskette contains sgmlab a full featured sgml application
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National Optical Astronomy Observatories Newsletter 1991 perlは簡易的なスクリプト言語から本格的なアプリケーション開発まで可能なプログ
ラミング言語としても認知されている perlがここまで成長したのは モジュールと呼ばれる有益な汎用ライブラリの充実とそれを統合的に管理するcpan 統合perlアーカイブネットワーク の存在だろ
う このモジュールによって cgi データベース java tkウィジェット ネットワーク win32版perlと近年考えられるアプリケーションやプログラミングスタイルがカバーできるのだ 本書は
これらperlモジュール群を網羅的に解説した数少ない日本語のリファレンスマニュアルである
Readme.1st 1996 disk data include day time net radiation air temperature vapor pressure soil heat
flux change in soil temperature and windspeed
Perlクイックリファレンス 2000-03 前作から5年 全面刷新のファイナル エディションが登場 攻撃実験を繰り返し ハッカー体験を存分に楽しめる1 200ページ ハッキングで遊ぼう 本書で
は 物理的な環境にとらわれずハッキング実験ができる環境 すなわち ハッキング ラボ を作り上げます サーバー侵入を繰り返し体験することで スキルアップの実感をつかむことができます 仮想環境だから
安心 本書が重視しているのは ハッキングやセキュリティの感動や楽しさを知ることです 攻撃実験は仮想環境で行います 仮想マシンなら壊れても大丈夫 本書とマシンを使い倒して 心ゆくまで遊び 学びましょ
う 本書で実現できること 安全なハッキング実験室を構築できる 典型的なサーバー侵入の手口を短時間で習得できる 安全な環境でハッキングを体験できる linuxやネットワークの基礎知識が身につく 仮
想化ソフトの基本がわかる windows linuxへの攻撃手法を習得できる セキュリティの教育や啓蒙に活用できる 想定する読者層 セキュリティの初学者 ハッカーにあこがれている人 linuxを
基本から復習したい人 ctfに興味がある人 または参加している人 kali linuxやparrotosに興味がある人 前作 ハッキング ラボのつくりかた の読者 実際に手を動かしてハッキングを
体験したい人 管理者権限を奪取する感動を体験したい人 前提知識 pcの基本操作 ファイルの圧縮 解凍 アプリのインストールなど ができる linuxの基本的なコマンドを操作できる 自宅に小規模
なlanを構築できる 目次 抜粋 第1部 基礎編 第1章 ハッキング ラボでできること 第2章 仮想環境によるハッキング ラボの構築 第3章 parrotosで遊ぼう 第4章 仮想マシンで習得す
るサーバー侵入 第2部 実験編 experiment 01 potatoのハッキング experiment 02 dc 1のハッキング experiment 03 dc 2のハッキング
experiment 04 nappingのハッキング experiment 15 empire lupinoneのハッキング experiment 16 metasploitable3のハッキ
ング 本電子書籍は同名出版物を底本として作成しました 記載内容は印刷出版当時のものです 印刷出版再現のため電子書籍としては不要な情報を含んでいる場合があります 印刷出版とは異なる表記 表現の場合
があります 予めご了承ください プレビューにてお手持ちの電子端末での表示状態をご確認の上 商品をお買い求めください 翔泳社
Water-resources Investigations Report 1997 configure your fedora linux environment as a
professional system administration workstation with this comprehensive guide key features
leverage best practices and post installation techniques to optimize your fedora linux
workstation learn how to optimize operating system tuning to enhance system administration
explore fedora linux s virtualization resources using qemu kvm and libvirt technologies purchase
of the print or kindle book includes a free pdf ebook book descriptionfedora linux is a free and
open source platform designed for hardware clouds and containers that enables software developers
and community members to create custom solutions for their customers this book is a comprehensive
guide focusing on workstation configuration for the modern system administrator the book begins
by introducing you to the philosophy underlying the open source movement along with the unique
attributes of the fedora project that set it apart from other linux distributions the chapters
outline best practices and strategies for essential system administration tasks including
operating system installation first boot configuration storage and network setup as you make
progress you ll get to grips with the selection and usage of top applications and tools in the
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tech environment the concluding chapters help you get a clear understanding of the basics of
version control systems enhanced linux security automation virtualization and containers which
are integral to modern system administration by the end of this book you ll have gained the
knowledge needed to optimize day to day tasks related to linux based system administration what
you will learn discover how to configure a linux environment from scratch review the basics of
linux resources and components familiarize yourself with enhancements and updates made to common
linux desktop tools optimize the resources of the linux operating system find out how to bolster
security with the selinux module improve system administration using the tools provided by fedora
get up and running with open container creation using podman who this book is for this book is
for individuals who want to use fedora linux as a workstation for daily system administration
tasks and learn how to optimize the distribution s tools for these functions although you should
have a basic understanding of linux and system administration extensive knowledge of it is not
necessary
Precipitation-runoff and Streamflow-routing Models for the Willamette River Basin, Oregon 1997
macbook all in one for dummies makes everything easier with a macbook you can work and play
anywhere with 9 books in 1 macbook all in one for dummies shows you how you ll find coverage of
getting started choose the macbook that suits your needs set it up customize your preferences and
organize files and folders using mac os x learn your way around snow leopard get to know the dock
find things with spotlight and back up your system with time machine customizing and sharing
going mobile with ilife explore ilife where photos movies music and your very own site all hang
out iwork for the road warrior do it the mac way with pages numbers and keynote the iwork
productivity applications typical internet stuff browse with safari store your stuff on idisk use
apple mail and ichat with friends networking in mac os x set up a network go wireless and use
airport extreme expanding your system see how to add memory and connect hard drives and printers
using usb and firewire advanced mac os x learn the basics about using and maintaining your
macbook how to work with mac os x use the iwork productivity suite enjoy the ilife and cruise the
from anywhere plus you ll go under the hood and explore custom scripts and tweaks to help you get
more from your macbook and troubleshoot solutions
Micrometeorological Data for Energy-budget Studies Near Rogers Spring, Ash Meadows National
Wildlife Refuge, Nye County, Nevada, 1994 1996 bsdユーザ待望 厳選した裏技を提供
GIS metadata for an irrigation system, volume I: Chishtian Sub-Division 2024-02-20 all you need
to know to secure linux systems networks applications and data in one book from the basics to
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advanced techniques no linux security experience necessary realistic examples step by step
activities practice hands on without costly equipment the perfect introduction to linux based
security for all students and it professionals linux distributions are widely used to support
mission critical applications and manage crucial data but safeguarding modern linux systems is
complex and many linux books have inadequate or outdated security coverage linux essentials for
cybersecurity is your complete solution leading linux certification and security experts william
bo rothwell and dr denise kinsey introduce linux with the primary goal of enforcing and
troubleshooting security their practical approach will help you protect systems even if one or
more layers are penetrated first you ll learn how to install linux to achieve optimal security
upfront even if you have no linux experience next you ll master best practices for securely
administering accounts devices services processes data and networks then you ll master powerful
tools and automated scripting techniques for footprinting penetration testing threat detection
logging auditing software management and more to help you earn certification and demonstrate
skills this guide covers many key topics on comptia linux and lpic 1 exams everything is
organized clearly and logically for easy understanding effective classroom use and rapid on the
job training learn how to review linux operating system components from the standpoint of
security master key commands tools and skills for securing linux systems troubleshoot common
linux security problems one step at a time protect user and group accounts with pluggable
authentication modules pam selinux passwords and policies safeguard files and directories with
permissions and attributes create manage and protect storage devices both local and networked
automate system security 24 7 by writing and scheduling scripts maintain network services encrypt
network connections and secure network accessible processes examine which processes are running
and which may represent a threat use system logs to pinpoint potential vulnerabilities keep linux
up to date with red hat or debian software management tools modify boot processes to harden
security master advanced techniques for gathering system information
ハッキング・ラボのつくりかた 完全版 仮想環境におけるハッカー体験学習 2023-11-24 use an approach inspired by domain driven design
to build documentation that evolves to maximize value throughout your development lifecycle
software documentation can come to life stay dynamic and actually help you build better software
writing for developers coding architects and other software professionals living documentation
shows how to create documentation that evolves throughout your entire design and development
lifecycle through patterns clarifying illustrations and concrete examples cyrille martraire
demonstrates how to use well crafted artifacts and automation to dramatically improve the value
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of documentation at minimal extra cost whatever your domain language or technologies you don t
have to choose between working software and comprehensive high quality documentation you can have
both extract and augment available knowledge and make it useful through living curation automate
the creation of documentation and diagrams that evolve as knowledge changes use development tools
to refactor documentation leverage documentation to improve software designs introduce living
documentation to new and legacy environments
Fedora Linux System Administration 1996 this book provides an in depth and thematic analysis of
socially engaged art in mainland china exploring its critical responses to and creative
interventions in china s top down pro urban and profit oriented socioeconomic transformations it
focuses on the socially conscious practices of eight art professionals who assume the role of
artist critic curator educator cultural entrepreneur and social activist among others as they
strive to expose the injustice and inequality many chinese people have suffered raise public
awareness of pressing social and environmental problems and invent new ways and infrastructures
to support various underprivileged social groups
Downloading Democracy 2009-11-16 examine current methods of e serials cataloging with an accent
on online accessibility this comprehensive guide examines the state of electronic serials
cataloging with special attention paid to online capacities e serials cataloging access to
continuing and integrating resources via the catalog and the presents a review of the e serials
cataloging methods of the 1990s and discusses the international standards issn isbd er aacr2 that
are applicable it puts the concept of online accessibility into historical perspective and offers
a look at current applications to consider practicing librarians catalogers and administrators of
technical services cataloging and service departments and managers will find this book to be an
invaluable asset e serials cataloging access to continuing and integrating resources via the
catalog and the includes an annotated bibliography of selected cataloging processes for online e
serials a complete collection of notes used in cataloging aacr2 e serials the results of a survey
on staffing for cataloging e serials in alr libraries a literature review of e serials cataloging
in the 1990s this book is an essential resource for anyone involved with the day to day
processing of electronic serials e serials cataloging access to continuing and integrating
resources via the catalog and the provides a complete reference to an information phenomenon that
represents a major advance in electronic library science for libraries large and small
MacBook All-in-One For Dummies 1994 this is the ebook version of the print title note that the
ebook does not provide access to the practice test software that accompanies the print book learn
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prepare and practice for mcsa 70 410 exam success with this cert guide from pearson it
certification a leader in it certification master mcsa 70 410 exam topics for windows server 2012
r2 installation and configuration assess your knowledge with chapter ending quizzes review key
concepts with exam preparation tasks mcsa 70 410 cert guide installing and configuring microsoft
windows server 2012r2 is a best of breed exam study guide best selling authors and expert
instructors don poulton and david camardella share preparation hints and test taking tips helping
you identify areas of weakness and improve both your conceptual knowledge and hands on skills
material is presented in a concise manner focusing on increasing your understanding and retention
of exam topics the book presents you with an organized test preparation routine through the use
of proven series elements and techniques exam topic lists make referencing easy chapter ending
exam preparation tasks help you drill on key concepts you must know thoroughly review questions
help you assess your knowledge and a final preparation chapter guides you through tools and
resources to help you craft your final study plan well regarded for its level of detail
assessment features and challenging review questions and exercises this study guide helps you
master the concepts and techniques that will enable you to succeed on the exam the first time the
study guide helps you master all the topics on the mcsa 70 410 exam including the following
installing and configuring windows server 2012 configuring windows server 2012 r2 local storage
configuring access to files and shares configuring and monitoring print and document services
configuring remote management of servers configuring hyper v server virtualization creating and
configuring virtual machine storage and virtual networks configuring ipv4 and ipv6 addressing
configuring dynamic host configuration protocol dhcp deploying and configuring dynamic host
configuration protocol dhcp deploying and configuring domain name system dns installing active
directory domain controllers creating and managing active directory user and computer accounts
creating and managing active directory groups and organizational units ous creating and applying
group policy objects configuring security policies application restrictions and windows firewall
don poulton a network security mcsa mcse is an independent consultant who has worked with
computers since the days of 80 column punch cards he has consulted extensively with training
providers preparing study materials for windows technologies he has written or contributed to
several que titles including security lab manual mcsa mcse 70 299 exam cram 2 mcts 70 620 exam
prep and mcsa 70 687 cert guide configuring microsoft windows 8 1 david camardella an expert on
deploying and administering microsoft technologies has served as technical reviewer on several
previous pearson microsoft certification titles



andean expressions art and archaeology of the recuay culture the iowa series in andean studies

2023-10-10 14/15
andean expressions art and
archaeology of the recuay
culture the iowa series in

andean studies

SCD Computing News 2005-03 this book addresses contemporary and modern topics around business
growth and economic development in southeastern europe it covers a wide range of business issues
focusing on the adoption of new technologies finance of smes place marketing value co creation
contribution to economic growth and internationalization moverover it sheds new light on the
micro and macroeconomic developments and monetary policy issues in the eastern european and
balkan countries this book is a useful tool for scholars in economics and finance interested in
the further economic development of the balkans and eastern european countries as well as to
professionals in the business financial and insurance sectors
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